56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG

7 March 2003

Dear Headteacher,

As I walk up and down College Gardens I normally collect the litter which gathers in all the hedges and on the street. I seem to be the only person who notices the visual blight caused by such accumulated multi-coloured rubbish. It really mars what is otherwise a most agreeable thoroughfare.

However I also increasingly notice the amount of litter that has gathered at and within the margins of your school grounds where they meet the edge of College Gardens, and also the Lisburn and Malone Roads. I recognise that the origin of the litter is probably not from the school however I would appreciate your endeavour in having it removed. It is certainly outside my grasp and is now in many cases ‘deep litter’ being driven well into the shrubs and vegetation.

It would surely be a worthwhile challenge to your ecologically minded pupils to make a habit of collecting several plastic bags worth of such items every week or perhaps making the clearance of a particular area a punishment for those who themselves are caught littering or who are required to fulfill some task as a penalty for a misdemeanour.

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Dudgeon

